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The Permanent Mission of Guatemala presents its compliments to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security – Department for the Coordination of Multidimensional Security Policies and Programs – and wishes to inform it that Guatemala’s points of contact for the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions are as follows:
· Director General de Políticas de Defensa

Ministerio de la Defensa Nacional

Tel.: 502-2361-2863


E-mail: digepol.mdn@gmail.com
· Representante del Ministerio de Defensa

Antes la Secretaría Pro-Témpore de la CFAC

Tel.: 502-2335-3745


E-mail: cfac@mindef.mil.gt

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security – Department for the Coordination of Multidimensional Security Policies and Programs – of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
December 9, 2009
Secretariat for Multidimensional Security
Department for the Coordination of 
  Multidimensional Security Policies and Programs
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP23442E04�








PAGE  

